City of Richmond Report to Council

To: Richmond City Council Date: May 28, 2008
From: Linda Bames, Chair File:

Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services

Committee
Re: Closure of Moncton Street for the July 1, 2008 Salmon Festival Parade

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Committee, at its meeting held on May 27, 2008,
considered the above matter, and recoimmends as follows:

Committee Recommendation

That the Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Commiittee reconunends that Council
approve the same road closure for the July 1, 2008 Salmon Festival Parade as last year.

Linda Barnes, Chair
Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Committee
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